
 

 

ACADEMIC CONTINUITY PLAN 

in the event of campus closure 

WHY?  In the event of a major hurricane or other disaster, The President of Lamar 
University

 



NEXT? All faculty must announce to their students that, in the event of a closure, they are 
expected to login to their official Lamar email address/Lamar website and, if appropriate, 
Blackboard course(s) by the fourth day of evacuation and follow all posted directions.  Faculty 
should prepare for such an evacuation and develop academic continuity plans.  Faculty meetings 
are a good place to discuss options and Lamar’s Center for Distance Education is happy to assist 
with training and options.  

http://www.lamar.edu/

